
Hi Everyone, 
 
I hope you are having a great day – especially as we close up Direct Support Professionals Week! All 
team members at UCP of Greater Cleveland are an integral part of making this organization special. 
However, this week we pay special tribute to the men and women who work directly with the people we 
work for at Edendale and Memphis Houses, in Day Services, and in the LeafBridge Therapy Clinic. 
 
Direct Support Professionals work hard each and everyday to ensure that all individuals are not only 
healthy, safe, and well-cared for, yet are also able to engage in learning opportunities, social events, and 
have the opportunity to explore the community around us. It takes a special person to do this work – it 
is honorable, makes a difference in the lives of many, and is not always easy! 
 
It is my wish that all DSP’s enjoyed this time and that many others were able to congratulate them on 
the work they do throughout the entire year. We celebrate you these days and always. 
 
With gratitude, 
 
Beth 
 
 
Beth A. Lucas, MNA 
President & CEO 
UCP of Greater Cleveland 
(216) 453-4942, direct 
(216) 534-9960, cell 
(216) 791-8363, ext. 1227, office 
 
blucas@ucpcleveland.org 
www.ucpcleveland.org 
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